
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Miami Dade College Workforce Training Facilities Improvement at the 
Carrie Meek Entrepreneurial Education Center in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this 
project is Miami Dade College, located at 6300 NW 7th Avenue, Miami, FL 33150. The funding would be 
used for repair and facilities focused on workforce training aimed at addressing our workforce shortages 
in South Florida. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it repairs and improves 
workforce training facilities.  
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 
authorized by 42 U.S.C. 5303(a)(2), 5305(a)(4). 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Frederica S. Wilson 
Member of Congress 


